
Southwestern Fastener Association News 
 
SFA Board of Directors election is coming up. If you would like to join the SFA team, contact 
Baron at info@southwesternfastener.org. 
 
The Fall 2021 Pac-West/SFA Joint Conference is almost here! Join us October 20-23 in San 
Antonio, Texas. Contact Jamie at jamie@pac-west.org for more information. Register now! 
 


